
ADDENDUM – TOWN REVITALIZATION 

RFQ 020117 – CORRECTION 

 

Please note on the cover page that it reads that submission is due on is due on Friday, 

February 22. The day Friday is an error.  It should read WEDNESDAY, February 22, 

2017. 

On Page 5, the City requests submissions be no more than ten (20) pages.   You may add front 

and back if necessary but we require no more than 20 pages and prefer this submission not to be 

lengthy. 

 

 

 


